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FIRE SAFETY
 
 

PEST CONTROL
 

LOCKING DOORS AND
LOST KEYS
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Tenant Newsletter

Fire safety is a top priority of CRC Self-Help, and we
need your help in keeping our homes safe for
everyone.
 
Smoke detectors and alarms are a crucial component
of fire detection and prevention, so we ask that you
refrain from tampering or removing any smoke
detectors or the batteries inside the
detectors/alarms.
 
Also for units that have fire doors, please do not put
wedges in the doors to prop them open.  This causes
damage to the door and door frame, and is a violation
with Toronto Fire Services.
 
Also a reminder that no smoking is allowed in the
common areas of the houses.  Thank you for your
help!

Fire Safety:  How
You Can Play An
Important Role
Fire Prevention Keeps Your Home Safe



 

There have been reports of some doors at CRC Self-

Help homes being left unlocked.  To provide safety to

the home and your fellow housemates, it's vital that

all doors are locked, to prevent unwanted entry by

people that do not live in the home.

 

If you lose your key, please call the office at (416)

591-6389, to arrange to get a replacement key.  

 

There is a fee to obtaining a replacement key(s), but

if you are unable to pay at the time you lose your

key(s), CRC Self-Help will still issue a key to you, and

work out payment arrangements.  Keeping doors

locked insures your property and the property of

your housemates and CRC Self-Help are kept safe. 

 

We thank you for your cooporation!  

 

Locking Doors and
Lost Keys
Locking doors keeps your home safe

 

Pest Control
 
As the weather is changing, various pests
will look for warmer places, so it is
important that you keep your rooms and
the common areas clear of clutter,
garbage, empty cardboard boxes, etc.
 
CRC Self-Help needs your help in keeping
your units and houses clean, to prevent
pests from entering your space.
 
A reminder to take out all trash to the
garbage bins collected by the City of
Toronto, and not leave trash to collect in
the kitchen or common areas.
 
Together we can keep the houses clean
and keep on top of pest control!
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